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Dear parents/ carers, 
 
We would like to invite you all to our Annual Barbeque event on Saturday 13th July, the last 
day of the academic year, which will take place in the premises of St Athanasios School, 
main building. It will be a great opportunity to come together to celebrate our children’s 
achievements and to thank the teachers and the support staff for their incredible job. 
 
Greek lessons won’t be operating on that day. There will be fund raising activities, party 
games, Greek dancing, food and drinks. A souvlaki kiosk will be open at 12pm . There will 
be also raffle tickets available on the day. In addition, on the following Saturdays outside 
of the school there will be members of our committee selling those. 
 
Parents who would like to contribute gifts to our raffle, are more than welcome. The more 
gifts we’ll gather the more fun it will be. It doesn’t need to be something very expensive, 
or big. All donations are much appreciated. Please, give your gift donations to the 
caretakers or leave them in the kitchen during the week. 
 
Please fill in the form in the link below to PRE-ORDER your souvlakia, BOOK your 
child’s place for the party and show interest to support the event throughout the day 
with your VOLUNTARY HELP, which will be very valuable. 
 
 
The committee is trying to modernise and organise better the way we communicate and 
interact with parents, teachers, and pupils, and to do so we need to invest in software 
programs, as such all earnings from the event will be used to cover those expenses. 
 
Your participation is necessary for the success of our efforts.  
 
We’ll be looking forward to seeing you there, have fun, and dance along with our children. 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
School Committee  
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